
Veterans Memorial Committee Meeting Minutes 
01/08/2020 

 
Attendance:   Sandra Lane, Frank Montuori, Janet Montuori, Lara Sargent, Russ Lane, Jean Reilly 

McGinn 
 
 
Updates: The group went over the DEP application that Peter Anderson provided. The materials 

list was discussed, and prices will need to be researched. Russie mentioned that there 
is a type of stone (or other material) that is “anti-tick” and he will find out specifically 
what that is. This material sounds like a great idea for this path to prevent ticks. 
Additional materials were added to the list such as plants, tools, flags, signs/plaques, 
garbage cans and solar lighting. Materials to be donated will be pursued before 
applying for any grants.  

 
If the DEP permit is not obtained by February 12th then the February meeting will be 
cancelled since next steps are dependent on the permit. 

  
 
Next Steps: Waiting for the DEP permit 
 

Lara will post the next meeting online and on the digital sign 
 
 Thank you cards! 
 
 
 
Next Meeting: 2/12/2020 
 
 
 
    
    
    


